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HANDMADE IN HAITI

When Hurricane Matthew struck Haiti in October 2016, Micheline and her children lost everything. In the 
midst of deep loss, Micheline found renewed hope through Rosie’s Boutique, where she earns a stable 
income hand stitching greeting cards. She has been able to build a new home, 
is now sending her kids to school and saving money so she can one day 
purchase her own land. Her joy has returned, thanks to you!

Every purchase provides FMSC meals and builds sustainable communities.


